
It is with tremendous honor that I write to you to express my gratitude for your 
incredible friendship, support and commitment to our efforts.  Because of your support, we turned a very red seat to blue.  Because of your generosity, 
NY-20 was the 15th seat won on Election Day, officially shifting the balance of power and restoring the checks and balances to our government. Because 
of your faith in me, we built a campaign that compelled 53% of our district to support our vision for change.  Because of your belief in democracy, we 
have won a district that the pundits said could not be won.  

I cannot thank you enough for all that you have done for me.  I am so excited and honored to be going to Washington to represent the families of my 
district and to begin to turn this country back in the right direction—restoring fiscal discipline and reducing the deficit, ending our dependence on Middle 
East oil with energy independence legislation, lowering healthcare costs and fixing Medicare Part D, promoting tax cuts for the middle class including 
making college tuition tax deductible, reforming unfunded mandates and investing in education, supporting our troops and veterans with the benefits 
they have earned, and focusing on a new strategy for success in Iraq.  With this new agenda for change, we can begin to give a voice to this district and 
to this great nation.   

Please stay in touch during the next year.  Your support and encouragement have been incredibly valuable to me, and I am eternally grateful.

Sincerely,



GIllIBraND
C o n g r e s s

P.O. Box 1279 • Hudson, NY 12534

Thank you!

Stay tuned to  
www.Gillibrand2006.com  
for information on viewing 
Kirsten’s inauguration to 

Congress on January 4th!
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